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Item 5 – Written Public Question 
 
Q. Written Question from Mr. David Chesneau, Chair of The 
Camberley Society, in connection with the junction of the High 
Street and Portesbery Road/Pembroke Broadway, Camberley town 
centre. 
 
What further steps will the county council take to improve road safety for 
pedestrians crossing Portesbery Road in Camberley near its junction 
with the High Street?  There has been no apparent change since the 
society drew the attention of the Local Committee to this issue on 16th 
February.' 
 
Response from Chairman on behalf of the Committee: 
 
Further to the response given to the previous public question considered 
by the Local Committee at its meeting on the 16th February 2012, Surrey 
County Council (SCC) wrote to the developer asking them to reposition 
the hoarding to improve visibility for pedestrians crossing Portesbery 
Road.  Unfortunately, no response has been received.  Surrey County 
Council has therefore now contacted the agent that acted in respect of 
the planning application.  If this does not result in the requested 
realignment of the hoarding then the issue will be referred to SCC Legal 
Services to pursue. 
 


